
  
FORT WAYNE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS   

 

Office of the Superintendent 
1200 South Clinton Street • Fort Wayne, IN 46802 • Phone: 260.467.2025 • Fax: 260.467.1975 

TO: Members of the Board of School Trustees 
  
FROM: Mark Daniel 
  
SUBJECT: 2025 Miscellaneous Projects 
  
DATE: April 28, 2025 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve the following construction contracts: 
 

Project Contractor 
Construction 

Contract 

M2 Misc. Masonry at 
Wayne and Snider 

 
Hagerman $311,847 

High School Stadium 
Digital Display Boards Daktronics, Inc. $1,894,514 

 
 
RELATED INFORMATION: 
 
Projects utilize several funding sources including Operations funds as identified in the 
2025 Capital Projects Plan as well as 2020 School Building Basic Renewal/Restoration 
and Safety Project (Bond) and 2024 General Obligation Bond funds. 
 
Heather Krebs, Director of Facilities, will be available to answer questions. 
 
 


